
 

 

Cloverdale Landscaping 

Community Consultation 

Proposed Landscaping for Cloverdale 

In the latter part of 2018 the Greater Victoria School District No. 61 (GVSD) installed the third child care unit at Cloverdale     
Elementary.  During the last community consultation it was decided that the Greater Victoria School District would complete a 
landscape design and continue with further community consultation in order to improve the site for the neighboring residents. 
The proposed time line for work, if approved, will be to start the work in the summer of 2019 and complete the plantings in the 
fall of 2019.  The  following is the proposed landscape, and beautification site plan;   

1. Re-clad the current office unit and install a parapet in order to give the roof line continuity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Paint the units to blend in with the surrounding area.  Colors of choice are; 

Doors and Frames and Verticals: Estate (CL 3236A) - Color of school doors and frames 

Fascia and skirting: Black Top (CL 3237N)  -Current trim of the school 

Building: Apres (CLC 122W) - Current paint color of the main school 

3. The landscape design would consist of the following; 

 Four Pine Oak Trees (Quercus Palustris) planted between the child care units and the existing walking path. 

 Installation of 2x2 patio stones (~300 sq ft) in front of portable 119 with a new privacy fence to hide the recycling and 
garbage containers.  In front of the privacy fence we have purposed some Pink Princess (Escallonia) to soften the look. 

 One Sunburst Tree (Gleditsia) planted at the base of the existing pathway off Linwood Ave.  This tree is proposed due to 
it’s beautiful canopy and leaves that are present throughout the year. 

 In the current enclosed child care play area the GVSD would like to install 2’ high planter boxes with shrubs / vines that 
will provide some privacy into the play area and increase the appeal of this area. 

The GVSD is wanting to further our consultation within the surrounding community and we welcome your feedback if you are 
interested.   

A meeting for feedback will occur at the following location and date; 

Date: Tuesday May 7, 2019 

Time: 6:30 pm in the school’s library 



 

 

Child Care Studio 

Community Consultation 

Appendix  B – Proposed 
Landscape 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


